
NOTICE 

Due to the schedule of the impending General Election, it has been decided to 

postpone the document verification and interview for the posts of Superintendent 

(General) and Superintendent (General)-SRD (NE) which were scheduled for 19.04.2024. 

The document verification and interview for the above posts which were scheduled 

for 19.04.2024 will now be held on 22.04.2024. The revised call letters of the respective 

candidates, with revised date of document verification and interview, will be made 

available on the website of the Corporation shortly. The respective candidates will also be 

informed through email. 

The document verification and interview scheduled for other dates will be held as 

per schedule. 

 

 

Assistant General Manager (Recruitment) 

Date: 29.03.2024 


